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Community out for Bethell HospiceFundraising walks in support of Bethell Hospice have been attracting lots of attention over the

last couple of weeks. There was no shortage of participants last Sunday and walkers took to the Caledon Trailway in Inglewood.

Then others were out Saturday walking the trails through Bolton Mill Park. It's estimated the combined efforts have raised more than

$90,000.Photos by Bill Rea
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